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Upcoming Events 
 
January 31 - Basketball vs. Faith (B Team) @ Trinity 
Girls - 5:00, Boys - 6:00  CANCELED 
 
February 5 - Basketball @ Faith, Coleman (B Team) 
Girls - 5:00, Boys - 6:00 
 
February 7 - Basketball vs. Twin City @ Trinity 
Girls  - 5:00, Boys - 6:00 
 
February 10 - Traveling Choir @ St. Paul’s, Oconto Falls, 9:00 

School Cleaning 

Jan. 28 - Feb. 3 Dura 

February 4 - 10 List 

February 11 - 17 List 

 

 

 



 

 

Preschool/ Kindergarten Experience 

Our Preschool/Kindergarten Experience will be         
held on February 18 at 6:00pm for children that                 

will be 3 years old by September 1, 2019 through                   

those that will be entering Kindergarten next year.               

Meet the teachers and see a lesson being taught.                 

There will be fun for the kids while the parents                   

have an opportunity to ask any questions they               

might have. Snacks will also be provided.             

Registration for the 2019-2020 school year is optional. 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch for tomorrow is Pizza given by Jennifer Thompson for Gunder and Julia’s                           
Birthday.  The cost is $2.00. 

Mission Offering 

Our mission for the 2nd semester is the Central Africa                   
Medical Mission.  The Medical Mission is a program in                 

which WELS or ELS health care professionals can use                 

their God-given abilities to spread His love in a different                   

area of the world. This ministry is a tremendous benefit                   

to the Lutheran Church in Central Africa and our fellow                   

sisters and brothers in Jesus. Pastor Sargent was               

involved with CAMM during his time in Africa. 

Last week’s mission offering was $66.25 . Our total for the 2nd semester is $114.68.                           
Thank you for your generous gifts! 

CEA Winter Outing 

For the Winter Outing this year we will be going out for bowling and pizza at The Gutter                                   
in Green Bay on March 2nd. The cost will be $5.00 per person for 2 hours of bowling                                   

including shoes. CEA will be paying for pizza and drinks. Watch for a Signup Genius                             

email soon!  www.theguttergb.com  

 

http://www.theguttergb.com/


 

 

 

LPS Basketball Tournament 

Information for the LPS Co-ed Basketball Tournament on March 8-9 will be sent home                           
tomorrow. Please return all the information by Thursday, February 7. This tournament                       

is for students in 3rd - 8th grade that are interested. 

Entertainment Night 

Entertainment Night will be on Friday, April 5. This is a change from the original                             
schedule.  Please take note of this change of date. 

 
 
     YAD DRAWKCAB LANOITAN 

January 31st honors everything       

backward. National Backward Day       

is an opportunity to reverse our           

ways, our direction or simply our           

shirt. Dessert for breakfast,       

perhaps? There are many ways to celebrate this fun day, so just let your imagination be                               

your guide.   

This day is very popular with school-aged kids, but there is no age limit on who can                                 

participate in all of the backward fun.  

 

 

 

Did you know? 

- Leonardo da Vinci wrote backward.         

Not only did the artist and inventor             

write from right to left, but he also               

wrote his letters backward. 

 
Source 

www.nationaldaycalendar.com  

http://www.nationaldaycalendar.com/

